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Dear Friends, 

I am writing from Fulwood Sheffield, visiting my 
family. I have been listening to my grandchildren 
namely Chiedza (Light) 7years, Tinashe (God with us) 
5years, Rumbidzai (Praise God) 13 years and 
Ruvimbo (Faith) 14 years reflections and experiences 
on Lockdown. COVID 19 brought disruptions, fear, 

and anxious moments not only for adults who had big challenges 
to deal with but affected children’s lives as well and their 
education.  

The younger ones stated Gogo (grandma), life at the start of 
Lockdown was complicated. We stopped going to school and we 
did not know what we were doing, staying at home without 
school was very boring. Then school started using technology 
and we were very excited, we saw our teachers and friends once 
in a while on Zoom. Our bedrooms were turned into study rooms 
with desks and computers. School started early at 8am, so we 
could finish early and   have time to play. Chiedza stated, she 
missed her clubs such as gymnastics, netball, Pottery, trump ling 
and the most significant was the cancellation of the Orchestra 
competition, she plays a violin and her school was supposed to 
compete with other schools playing music. The Judges would 
choose the best Orchestra then the Orchestra will go to London 
or Birmingham to compete with other school Orchestras who 
have been best in their round. This she said upset her for she 
was looking forward to her school winning and going to London 
or Birmingham. Because they were at home all the time they 
missed their friends and teachers, they had to create their own 
hobbies- playing outside, picking berries, did a lot of baking, 



watched too much Television, playing games junior Monopoly 
and other games. 

The two big girls felt home was not good for school due to 
distraction and lack of focus. There were greater expectation and 
more workload from school. They stated, they could only do so 
much- working from8:30am-3:3:30pm 5days a week was very 
tiring. They missed their teachers and friends and the resources 
were few. They stated they could not meet for netball, 
Orchestra, Gospel Choir, concerts, life for them was limited. So 
they came up with their own programmes apart from school 
work. They had weekly quiz, tennis walking, cycling, barbeques, 
watching Moves, learnt African bit dance, to create an 
atmosphere of hope and joy. 

The thing they valued most was spending quality time with 
family and doing things together. Ruvimbo and Rumbidza felt 
they had become more independent and organised to meet the 
deadlines for school work. 

 

Asking Chiedza and Tinashe whether they are looking forward to 
going back to school in September? The answers was very 



ambiguous yes and no, they are not sure. They are now set in the 
comfort of their home. I told them you need to go to school and 
learn, home schooling is stopping, if you do not go back to school 
you will not see your teachers and friends. Tinashe is the 
youngest in year 1 the mother reported sometimes it was 
difficult to creating that school discipline for him to do his work. 
The challenge was big, suddenly mothers were teachers without 
any preparation such were the circumstances created by COVID-
19. 

Apart from reflecting on 
experiences   of Lockdown with 
my grandchildren, my son took 
us to the great city of York for a 
day. The trip was disturbed by 
the rains, however we 
managed to enter and tour 
York’s Cathedral one of the 
finest medieval building in 
Europe known as the York 
Minister. The stained glass 
windows are stunning, the 
architectural workmanship is 
splendid and one wonders how 

they came up with such ingenuity to produce such magnificent 
buildings, which we do not see in our days. It was a very 
informative tour. 

We went to the Shambles Market for 
lunch, the food was good and we all 
enjoyed ourselves. However, my main 
concern was there were many people 
and because of the rain, people were 



not observing social distancing. I was very concerned. I thought if 
we do not keep the guidelines COVID 19 will persist and lives will 
continue to be sacrificed. The virus is real and we need to fight it 
by following the guidelines that our Government has given us, 
and contain the speed of this deadly virus. It was a great 
opportunity to tour the great City of York, apart from the crowds 
of which I was part of with my family. We had our masks on. 
Many people did not wear them. I believe we all have to be 
responsible, each person playing their part in the COVID 19 war, 
by adhering to the stipulated regulations and measures put in 
place by Government. It seems it is hard work to make people 
observe these measures and there is no way that is effective to 
police them. 
Looking on the Eastern End, we are preparing to open our 
churches during the month of September. Coming out of 
Lockdown involves a lot of thought to get congregations back 
safely to worshipping together. COVID 19 has completely created 
a new world, we can never go back to the life we had before. The 
Churches are working hard to come up with Risk Assessment 
documents to safeguard and protect the congregations and the 
people who use our buildings. We know these have been difficult 
times. We know God will bring good as it is said in Jeremiah 29” 
For I surely know the plans I have for you, says the Lord, plans 
for your welfare and not to harm, to give you a future  with 
hope “ v 11  
God works for good in all things, he knows the way He is taking 
his Church. It is well. 
 
In Christ’s Love, 
Juliet  



We are sad to have to report the death of Rev Peter Clark 
minister in the circuit until July 2017 on Monday 31st August 
 

Peter's Service at the crematorium chapel will 
be on Wednesday the 16 September at 1.30 
BST. 
 

Thank you to all of you who have sent 
messages and emails to him over the years 

and to those who have texted, called or emailed me over the last 
few days.   God bless you all               Ailsa  
 

Donations in lieu of flowers 
We have decided to support the Myeloma UK charity in lieu 
flowers.  The link to the JustGiving page is below: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/peterjamesclark 
 

Obitus Funeral Webcast Details 
Date and Time: 16-Sep-20 at 1:30 pm British Summer Time 
Website: https://www.obitus.com/ 
Username: Cako2216       Password: 660452 
 

You can login to the website at any time to view a test 
connection (and we strongly recommend you do this) but you'll 
only be able to view the Live Webcast approx. 5 mins before the 
service start time. Please be aware this is a public building and 
the timing of the Live webcast is semi-automated to allow for 
services running early or late – please use your discretion if you 
can see activities not applicable to Peter's service. Once the 
service has finished, it can take up to 3 working days to get the 
28-day Watch Again onto the website.  The 28-day Watch Again 
service allows you to watch the service later or again if you wish. 
 
We must also report 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/peterjamesclark
https://www.obitus.com/


Rev Roy Smith 
(19th June 1938 – 17th July 2020) 

It is with great sadness that we need to 
share the news that Rev Robert Roy 
Dakin Smith passed away peacefully on 
Friday 17th July 2020 aged 82 at 
Merlewood Nursing Home Virginia 
Water Surrey. He is survived by his wife, 
Margaret and sons Adrian and Michael. 
Private Funeral took place on Monday 
17th August 2020 and was performed 

by Rev Sharon Gardner at Clandon Wood Nature Reserve and 
Natural Burial 
 

Details of a memorial service will be announced once such 
events can take place. Roy Smith was born on 19th June 1938 
and was ordained a Methodist Minister in 1961. He was a 
missionary in North India before joining the staff of the Staines 
and Feltham Circuit in September 1988 till August 1992. He took 
up an appointment in Farnham before his sitting down 
(retirement) at conference in 1999. 
Donations in lieu of flowers can be made online from the Lodge 
Brothers Englefield Green portal 
https://www.love2donate.co.uk//inmemory/identify_name.php
?currentpage=1&chosen=34794 ) and will go to action for 
children. 
 

We ask that you pray for Roy and the surviving family. 



 

 

 
Dear Friends 
I wonder how the events of the past few weeks 
have affected you.  On top of all that is happening 
in relation to the Coronavirus we have been 

confronted by other highly significant national and international 
events.  All of this information needs to be processed and people 
have responded in a variety of ways.  My guess is that you find 
that you agree with some groups more than others as the 
arguments about the value of life, the place of statues in our 
community and history whirl around in our minds.  I watch and 
listen to the news with an incredible sense of frustration 
sometimes and seek to find the place for my faith in the story as 
it unfolds.   
For some reason it was the statues that kept coming into my 
thoughts.  I saw Edward Colston plunging into the harbour and 
Sir Winston Churchill surrounded by a box and my mind went 
from Parliament Square to the West Front of Westminster 
Abbey. When the Abbey was built there were a number of niches 
for statues.  When the building was restored in 1992 six statues 
were placed high up on the towers.  In 1995 four allegorical 
figures were placed either side of the Great West door.  These 
were. Truth, Justice, Mercy and Peace (Psalm 85:10).  Many 
innocent people have lived and died to support these ideals.  
This left just ten niches over the door.  A decision had to be 
taken about the people to placed in each niche.  Four Sculptors 
worked on creating the statues and they were unveiled on 9th 
July 1998.  Each statue represents a Christian Martyr from the 
twentieth century.  
Esther John from Pakistan was a Presbyterian Evangelist who 
allegedly killed by a Muslim fanatic in 1960. 



Martin Luther King, a Baptist Civil Rights Campaigner was 
assassinated in 1969. 
In 1973 Wang Zhiming, a Chinese Pastor and Evangelist was 
killed in the Cultural Revolution. 
Janani Luwum was an Anglican Archbishop in Uganda who was 
assassinated during the rule of Idi Amin. 
As recently as 1980 Oscar Romero from El Salvador who was the 
Roman Catholic Archbishop was assassinated. 
I have repeated this article in the Staines Newsletter where you 
will find the names and brief details of the other five Martyrs. 
We need our statues and we need to look at the stories they tell.   
I must admit that whenever I visit Westminster Abbey I look at 
the statues on each side of the door and then I look at the ten 
people whose lives and deaths give meaning to what it is to be 
human as they stood for what they knew to be right. 
God bless. 
 

Andrew  
 
 

 



STAINES AND FELTHAM METHODIST CIRCUIT 
Registered Charity No. 1135633  (South East District – 36/5) 

SEPTEMBER – NOVEMBER 2020  PREACHING  PLAN 
 

As you will be aware, Churches in the Staines and Feltham Circuit 
have not been using their premises for worship for several 
months due to the Coronavirus.   
This Plan shows that a lot of work has been going on behind the 
scenes to enable every Church in the Circuit to be operating by 
the end of September.  I am grateful to all the Managing 
Trustees, Deacons and ECC members who, along with members 
of they Clergy have enabled this to happen.  The Plan clearly 
indicates when services resume at each location. (St Jude’s are 
providing a mixture of live and Zoomed Services so please check 
on their website for weekly information if you intend to go there. 
Although the Churches are now open, please bear in mind that 
the decision to attend is yours and that you must not be 
exhibiting any signs of the Coronavirus if you wish to attend.  You 
will be asked to confirm this when you arrive.  You will also find 
that services will not be the same as they have been in the past 
and you will be asked to comply with various instructions both as 
you arrive, during the service and when you leave.   
I know that a number of people will be pleased to learn that 
YouTube and Zoom services will continue at various sites and I 
am very grateful to everyone who has enabled these services to 
happen.  Please look out for notices indicating where these are 
taking place.  The Zoom Service from Staines will continue each 
week for the foreseeable future. 
Finally, I need to point out that this Plan may change at very 
short notice in response to advice received from the 
Government or the Methodist Church.  I will endeavour to 
ensure that you are kept informed. 
 

God bless,   Andrew Reed 



 





 



 



 
Clarendon Road, Ashford. TW15 2QR 

Church Contact: Mrs Verna Doe 01784 420183 
 

 

 
With all the changes that are having to take please we have included the 
plan for the whole circuit on pages 12-15.  As you will see churches are 
starting to re open in line with both Government and Methodist Church 

guidelines and local risk assessments. 
Please watch our Church and the Circuit Website for details of what is 

happening 

Website: www.ashfordmethodistchurch.org.uk 
Facebook: AshfordMethodistChurch 

Please share and look out for updates and events taking place at 
the church on facebook.  Managed by Jill Britton 

if you have anything that might be suitable please send it to 
jillmbritton@gmail.com 

 

 
SEE LOCAL INFORMATION FOR DETAILS 

Or contact Sandra 
 

Messy Church is currently not being held in line with both 
Government and Methodist Church guidelines 

 

Please continue to pray during these times for all the friends you have 
at Messy Church and their families 

 

When we return we will need more helpers, sometimes we are very 
short. If you feel you can help even if it is once in a while please let 

Sandra know Contact – 07950301467 or email 
sandrapearce55@hotmail.com 

mailto:sandrapearce55@hotmail.com


CRAFT CLUB 
 

See local information for details or contact Sandra 
 

Every Tuesday at 13:30 – 15:30 at the church. 
 

Craft Club is currently not being held in line with both 
Government and Methodist Church guidelines 

 

Please come and join us when we return and enjoy a laugh when 
things don't go quite to plan. 
 

We try all sorts of different crafts.  As a group we enjoy crafting 
together. 
 

It costs £7 a session which includes all materials, tools and 
refreshments. Come and join us for an afternoon of fun even if 
you haven't crafted before. It is surprising what you can do. 
 

If there is a craft that you would like to try feel free to come and 
join us. 
 

Contact Sandra Pearce for further details on 07950301467 or 
email sandrapearce55@hotmail.com 

 

PRINTING SERVICES 
As you can see also we can produce documents of many sizes so 
if we can help whether it be for a church event or family event 

please do get in touch and we will happily give you a quote. 
printingservices@rjjagriff.me 



 
Saxon Road (Off Feltham Hill Road), 

Ashford, Middlesex. TW17 1LW 
Church Contact Mrs. Kait Sanger 07941 540214 

ashford-common@sfmc.org.uk 
 

 

We offer greeting for September birthdays to: 
Adrian Chambers, Paul Vermeulen, Andrew Janes, 

Shirley Minns and Tina Sadri 
For birthdays in October to: 

Linda Duguid and Valerie Hodgson 
 
Throughout the difficult period of lockdown, where we have e 
mail addresses for our congregation, it’s been good to be able to 
share Rev Juliet’s reflections electronically. If you’ve not seen 
any of these and would like to be included, please share your e 
mail address with us. 
 

A number of our congregation have also continued to gather 
virtually on Sunday mornings with friends from around the 
Circuit in Zoom services. These are broadcast live and generally 
follow the pattern of a normal service, including hymn singing. 
The services are also recorded and can be accessed via the 
Staines Methodist Church website afterwards. 
 

With the relaxation of restrictions, our Trustees have been 
carefully studying guidance from The Methodist Church to 
prepare us to return to Sunday worship in the Church, this will 
begin from Sunday 13 September. While this may be great news, 
we will not be returning to the same customs and practices we 
were used to before we were forced to close in March. Please 
look out for specific communication in the next couple of weeks. 

mailto:ashford-common@sfmc.org.uk


Harvest Festival this year is scheduled for Sunday 20 September 
and normally we would enjoy a full Church brimming with gifts 
for the Manna Foodbank. When we reopen, capacity will be 
limited to 25 people, this means we won’t be able to invite 
families from The Boys’ Brigade to join us and our celebration 
will be very much subdued. 
 

Similarly, the celebrations we would like to enjoy on Sunday 4 
October to mark the 60th Anniversary of moving to our current 
building, will be quite low key.  
 

Of course the current circumstances mean Rev Juliet can’t be at 
the Church each Tuesday from midday to 1.00. If there is any 
support you need at this difficult time, please call the Circuit 
Office Monday to Wednesday 9.00am – 1.00pm on 01784 
462546 or Rev Juliet Ushewokunze 0208 890 2783. 
 

Since the last use of our building took place on Saturday 21 
March we have been visiting from time to time for safety and 
security, and to undertake some maintenance. 
 

A visit at the end of June to cut the grass 
discovered the pulpit window had been opened 
from the outside with a couple of bricks. 
 

Our maintenance team quickly changed their plans 
and set about making the building secure by 
boarding up the new opening into the Church. 

 

We are lucky to have a trusted glazier who lives a couple of 
doors away in Saxon Road who has now been able to help us 
with a proper repair. 
 

If you ever pass the building and feel there is something going on 
which is suspicious, please let one of the Church contacts know, 
or call the police. 



The Boys’ Brigade 
7th North Surrey Company 
 
 
 

With BBHQ insisting no face to face activities can take place, it 
has been a quiet summer, of course our planned Camp to Devon 
was cancelled. 
 

As schools prepare to return at the beginning of September, we 
too are looking at advice from The Boys’ Brigade and Methodist 
Church to consider what we must do to return to safe face to 
face meetings. An immediate consideration is that meetings 
must be limited to no more than 15 people, and we need to 
understand how to interpret instructions around face coverings. 
 

Getting back to BB in any form is going to be a challenge and our 
leaders are working through the details. For the time being, we 
don’t anticipate being able to progress with the normal Church 

Parade for Harvest Festival, 
and the Enrolment Service 
that would normally have 
taken place on Monday 5 
October is unlikely to be 
going ahead. 
 

A full Church for BB Enrolment in October 2019 
 

 
With all the changes that are having to take please we have included the 
plan for the whole circuit on pages 12-15.  As you will see churches are 
starting to re open in line with both Government and Methodist Church 

guidelines and local risk assessments. 
Please watch our Church and the Circuit Website for details of what is 

happening 



 

 

Edinburgh Drive, Laleham. 
Middlesex. TW18 1PH 

Church Contact: 
Mr Graham Wells  01784 258785 

 

SEE LOCAL INFORMATION FOR DETAILS 
Or contact Graham 

Coffee Mornings, Singing Group, Thursday Fellowship 
are not being held in line with both Government 

and Methodist Church guidelines 
 

Please watch our website for details of when activities are able 
to restart  

 

Please come and join us when we return and enjoy a laugh 
when things don’t go quite to plan. 
 

 

 
With all the changes that are having to take please we have included the 
plan for the whole circuit on pages 12-15.  As you will see churches are 
starting to re open in line with both Government and Methodist Church 

guidelines and local risk assessments. 
Please watch our Church and the Circuit Website for details of what is 

happening 

 
From the Editors: 
As a Church and Circuit Family we do like to learn of how the 
Church families are, many of these will be happy reports, but 
some, unfortunately, are sad ones.  We can limit the details that 
are shared if you wish, but we feel the whole of the Church 
Family would like to know so that we can have you in our 
thoughts and prayers. 

 



Think about submitting something about what you have done or 
have planned as a church family for future editions, could you 
write something: What you have done as a church during these 
different times or about what you have planned for Advent and 
Christmas 

 

As you can see from this edition we can easily include photos so 
if you are submitting an article that would be enhanced by a 
photo please send that in too. 
If you wish to share this publication there will be an edited 
version on the website www.easternendnews.org.uk  

 
 

 

Tachbrook Road (off Bedfont Lane), 
Feltham, Middlesex TW14 9NX 

Church Contact: 
Mrs Maggie Netto 07956 553974 

 
 

 

We send a warm happy birthday to: 
September: Barbara Clarke, Maureen Bailey 
 

October: Vilma Ortiz Cortes, Primrose Mashababe, Rhea Barton, 
Andrew Griffiths,  

 

 
With all the changes that are having to take please we have included 

the plan for the whole circuit on pages 12-15.  As you will see churches 
are starting to re open in line with both Government and Methodist 

Church guidelines and local risk assessments. 
Please watch our Church and the Circuit Website for details of what is 

happening 

http://www.easternendnews.org.uk/


PRAYER IN THE CHURCHES 

If you know of anyone or of any 
circumstance requiring our prayers, phone 

Bobby (from Ashford) 01784 251944 Or 
Email: prayer@easternendnews.info 

 

If you would like to be added to the prayer chain 
please phone or email 

 

Due to the current restrictions these activities may not be 
taking place at all or may be happening differently so please 

contact the named contact for up to date details: 
Current circumstances mean Rev Juliet can’t be at the 
Church each Tuesday from midday to 13.00. If there is 
any support you need at this difficult time, please call: 

Rev Juliet Ushewokunze 0208 890 2783 or 
Rev Andrew Reed on 01784 252559. 

 
 
 

The Furnace 
Worship together and pray for Feltham 

Every Wednesday at 19:45 
Everyone is welcome 

at Christchurch Feltham 

 

Please see our website for what we are doing instead 
https://www.christchurchfeltham.org/ 

 



BIBLE STUDY & HOUSE GROUPS & FELLOWSHIPS 
Due to the current restrictions these activities may not be 

taking place at all or may be happening differently so please 
contact the named contact for up to date details: 

 

At Ashford Methodist Church 
meets on alternate Tuesdays 

at 18:30 - 19:30 at the church. 
Everyone is welcome to come and join us.  

at Southville Methodist Church 
on the 2nd and 4th Wednesday at 10:00 

ALL WELCOME 
For further details contact Rev Juliet Ushewokunze 

We are currently holding a Zoom Bible Study meeting. 
On Thursdays at 10:00 weekly. 

All are welcome!!! 
Please contact Jonathan Griffiths or Rev Juliet 

to join this meeting 

 

 

SOUTHVILLE HOUSE GROUP 
Normally meets 1st and 3rd Tuesday at 20:00 

 

During Lent meeting every Tuesday at 20:00 
Meeting at Southville Methodist Church  

House Group is currently not meeting 

 
THURSDAY FELLOWSHIP 

Meets on the 3rd Thursday of the Month 
at 14:30 at the Home of Rodney and Judith Nunn 

Thursday Fellowship is currently not meeting 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.chardbaptist.org.uk%2Fhouse-groups%2F&psig=AOvVaw0RjxosjYXxNs4xaJULgayh&ust=1583673040213000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMCWvvy3iOgCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAF


 

THE NEEDS OF OUR COMMUNITY FOOD PROJECTS 

 
List of our current shortages: 

Long-life Semi-Skimmed Milk (Green)  
Long-life Juice  
Small Tomato Ketchup 
Instant Mashed Potato (Smash-type) 
Crackers 

Tinned: Rice Pudding, Custard 
Vegetables (we have plenty of 
sweetcorn thank you!) & Baked Beans  
Children’s Toothbrushes/Toothpaste, 
Toilet Rolls& Liquid Soap 

From all the volunteers at Manna 
 

THE NEEDS OF OUR COMMUNITY FOOD PROJECTS 
At Southville we continue with our weekly collection of food for the Riverside 

Vineyard Storehouse and Hounslow Probation Service. 
The following items are in popular demand: 

Long-life milk 
Pasta Sauces, Rice 
Small bags of sugar 
Small bottles of oil 

Puddings – Rice/Custard 
Tea/Coffee/juice/squash 

Tinned Fish (tuna, salmon) meat (meatballs, 
corned beef etc) Soups, 

vegetables/fruit/beans/tomatoes 
Small boxes of Breakfast cereals  

Biscuits/sweet snack, Tea/Coffee/juice/squash 
Toiletries 

NO PERISHABLES   OR   ALCOHOL PLEASE   AND   NOT OUT OF DATE 
Consider: The size of items as guests travel by public transport 

 

 

Hearing Champions 
A Guildford Diocese initiative, in partnership with 

NHS and Ashford Methodist Church 
Verna and Jill have been trained by the Royal Surrey 

Hospital Audiology Department and are now 
“Hearing Champions”! 

 

 

Hearing-Aid drop-in clinic at Ashford Methodist Church 
second Tuesday of the month from 11.30 – 12.30 

This is a free service for anyone with an NHS hearing aid that includes 
Basic maintenance, battery supply, cleaning & re-tubing, 

trouble shooting and advice 



CHURCH CONTACTS AND ACTIVITIES 
Due to the current restrictions these activities may not be taking place at all or may be 

happening differently so please contact the named contact for up to date details: 
 

ASHFORD METHODIST CHURCH Clarendon Road, Ashford, Middlesex. TW15 2QR 
Mrs Verna Doe - 01784 420183 ashford@sfmc.org.uk 

MONDAY 
Term 
Time 

Brownies (Aged 7 – 10) 17:50 - 19:30 Mrs Julie Hanks – 01784 245019 

Guides (Aged 10 – 15) 19:00 - 21:00 Mrs Wendy Ransom – 01784 460380 

TUESDAY 
Alternate  Bible Study 18:30 – 19:30 Mrs Jill Britton – 01784 247650 

Weekly Craft Club 13:30 – 15:30 Mrs Sandra Pearce - 07950301467 

WEDNESDAY 2nd Clarendon Ladies Group 12:00 Mrs. Jill Gane: 01784 420670 

FRIDAY 1st Messy Church 15:30 – 17:30 Mrs Sandra Pearce - 07950301467 

SUNDAY Weekly Morning Worship 10:30  

ASHFORD COMMON METHODIST CHURCH 
Saxon Road, (off Feltham Hill Road), Ashford Common, TW17 1LW 

Mrs. Kait Sanger - 07941 540214    ashfordcommon@sfmc.org.uk 

MONDAY Term Time 
Boys’ Brigade Anchor Section 17:30 
Boys’ Brigade Junior Section 18:30 

TUESDAY 
Weekly Oasis Prayer Time 12:00 – 13:00 
Weekly Music 18:15 

THURSDAY Term Time Boys’ Brigade Company Section 19:00 
SATURDAY 1st Coffee Morning 10:00 – 12:00 

SUNDAY 
Weekly Morning Worship & Sunday School 10:30 
Weekly Evening Worship 18:30 



 

CHRIST CHURCH FELTHAM Christ Church, Hanworth Road, Feltham. TW13 5AE 

WEDNESDAY Weekly 
The Furnace 

worship together and pray for Feltham 
19:45 

SUNDAY 
Weekly Informal Service with Kids Groups Door Open 10:00 

3rd Sunday 
Community Lunch 

everyone is welcome, bring some food to share! 
After Church 

LALEHAM METHODIST CHURCH  Edinburgh Drive, Laleham, Staines on Thames, Middlesex. TW18 1PH 

Mr Graham Wells - 01784 258785      Laleham@sfmc.org.uk 
THURSDAY Weekly Laleham Thursday Fellowship 14:30  

SUNDAY Weekly Morning Worship 10:30  
 

SOUTHVILLE METHODIST CHURCH  Tachbrook Road, (off Bedfont Lane), Feltham, Middlesex.  TW14 9NX 
Mrs. Maggie Netto – 07956 553974    southville@sfmc.org.uk 

TUESDAY 
1st & 3rd House Group / Bible Study 19:45 Mrs. Maggie Netto  

2nd TALC (Tuesday Adult Leisure Club) 14:00 – 16:00 Robina Howliston 

WEDNESDAY 2nd & 4th Bible Study 10:00 at Church 

SUNDAY Weekly Morning Worship 10:30  

ST DUNSTAN’S 39 St Dunstans Road, Feltham, Middlesex. TW13 4JY   -  020-8890 2011 
MONDAY Weekly Drop-in 10:00 – 12:00 

See Weekly Notice for Details  

WEDNESDAY Weekly Morning Prayer 09:30 

THURSDAY Monthly WOT (Women on Thursdays)  

FRIDAY 
Weekly Holy Communion 09:15 
Weekly Prayer Group 10:00 

SUNDAY Weekly Parish Communion 09:00 & 10:30 
 


